
Friday 22nd March - Finish for Easter 

Monday 8th April - Return to School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had an eventful week at Hempstalls, filled with enriching Champion opportunities for our children: 
 
Representatives from the Newcastle Borough council visited our school to educate the children on the   
importance of recycling. The children were engaged and had some insightful questions during the session. 
 
The fire service conducted a session with our Year 2 children, emphasising the importance of fire safety. It 
was an informative session aimed at educating our young learners about staying safe. 
 
Our Year 4 children have had a busy week. They had the opportunity to visit a local mosque, deepening 
their understanding of different faiths. Additionally, they explored Roman history further by visiting The 
Grosvenor Museum in Chester. 

 
Congratulations to all our Year 5 children for successfully completing the Staffordshire Police Cadets 
Scheme. It’s a significant achievement, and we’re proud of their dedication and commitment. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Miss A Bell 
Headteacher 
 

 

1st March 2024 



 

 

 

 

RB Ivy 

RM Maggie 

1C Louis-Joe 

1E Alice 

2C  Rosie 

2M Violet 

3Mc Jessica 

RB Nevaeh, RM Ivy, 2C Sophie, 2M Tommy 

3P Nicole, 4B Alexis & Daniel, 4K Aaradhya, 5P Zakk, 6P Zoya & 

Ollie 

Reception & KS1 - Violet  KS2 - Aaradhya 

RM 

1C - Albert  2C - Albie  3Mc - Tilani  4B - Oliver  5P - Irene  6M - Finley 

 

1E - Jasper   2M - Arthur  3P - Ella  4K - Lucas  5T - Llnaya-Mai 6P - Ruby 

For demonstrating the school values of Respect, Resilience, Prepared, Curious, Kindness 

3P  Ruby-Mai 

4B Emilia 

4K Ocearna 

5T  Noah 

5P Atrisa 

6M Rudy 

6P Molly 




